Message

From: Karen Lancelle [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=D41565DF01214488B86B0D16132563D6-KAREN LANCE]

Sent: 12/23/20195:21:07 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]

CC: Addie Farrell [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Addie Farre]; Lisa Maier
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=8b6e7ed3d3d348d38e9395e7e6070f95-Lisa Maier]; IBECproject
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133¢d043ecal29d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp]

Subject: AR website address

Hi Mindy,

Per our call earlier today, here is the administrative record website URL. If you navigate to this URL now, you’ll see that
access is denied. This will remain the case until 7 am on Friday, when we make the website public.

http://ibecproject.com
Thanks,

Karen Lancelle

klancelle@esassoc.com | &




